
  

 

 
Attention juniors:  Want to help out with planning and building the junior prom? We will be working in Room 7-2 on 

Wednesdays and Thursdays until 5:15 for the month of April.  See Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada with any questions.  

 

All students who were invited to Academic Awards, you must respond to Mrs. Spellman whether you are 

coming or not.  Please tell your parents they must notify Mrs. Spellman if they have not RSVP’D, please take 

care of this today. 
 

Attn:  Freshman, Sophomores & Juniors:  If you are interested in running for class officer for the next 

school year, you must attend and pick up paperwork at the meeting on Tuesday, May 2nd at 2:15 in the 

11-12 cafeteria. 

 

Attention seniors:  Prom bids will go on sale starting Monday, May 1st through Friday, May 5th in the  

11-12 cafeteria before and after school.  Bids are $60.00 for single, $120.00 for a couple.  Please 

remember, you or your date cannot have any obligations, take care of this today. Please remember that if 

an obligation is found, you cannot buy a bid or pick the table where you want to sit. 

Checks should be written to SRHS Class of 2017.   

 

The Home & School Association is running Project Graduation this year.  If you would like to design the 

t-shirt that everyone will wear that night, please pick up an application in the 11-12 main office.  The 

deadline to return your form to the 11-12 main office is May 17th. 

 

Come out and watch Miss Tabbacchino perform with the band, QUATRO at a benefit concert on May 10th in 

the Auditorium.  Tickets are $5.00 and all proceeds will benefit the Music and Drama programs at Southern.  

Come out and enjoy a fun night. 
 

The Prom Closet is up and running in the 9/10 Cafeteria Faculty Dining Room.  Dresses of all sizes are 

available on loan at no charge.  See Adele Berardi, Cindy Wood, Elaine Triano or Kelly Cammarata to sign out 

dresses.  
 

Letters were sent home over the break inviting students to the Academic Awards Night.  Any student who was 

on the High Honor Roll only, for all three marking periods, and you did not receive a letter, you must come and 

see Mrs. Spellman ASAP on the 2nd floor of the 11-12 main office.  Please take care of this today, this is very 

important. 

 

Job Fair at Southern Regional  

Monday, May 8, 2017 in the 11/12 cafeteria 

2:15 pm – 3:30 pm 

 

 
Do you want to help rebuild our ailing coral reefs?  

Do you want to learn about environmental sustainability or responsible tourism? 
Do you want to earn service hours while traveling and having fun? 

Do you want to travel to the Dominican Republic during Spring Break 2018? 
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If you are interested, see Dr. Fonteix in room 228 for more information. 
This is a first come first served trip with only 24 spots available.  Don't drag your feet. 

Parent meeting scheduled for Monday, May 8th, at 6:30 pm in the 11/12 cafeteria 
 

 
 

 


